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MATERIAL OPTIONS 768 (USA) FRAME BED WITH ARMS

The Frame series explores the architectural 
concept of tectonics, celebrating the art of 
construction. It was developed with the 
objective to create a single frame that could 
serve all the needs of the product such as a 
base, legs, and decorative feature. Made from 
solid wood, the frame’s appearance reveals 
clearly how it is constructed through the 
visible joinery details.

SIZE

768AQ queen
W77 3/4 × L85 4/5 × H29 1/8 ”, fits mattress 
W60 × L80 ”

768AK king
W93 1/2 × L85 4/5 × H29 1/8 ”, fits mattress 
W76 × L80 ”

768AC california king
W89 1/2 × L90 × H29 1/8 ”, fits mattress W72 × 
L84 ”

platform height 8 4/5 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabric and leather 
options. Click on 'Materials' in the left hand 
menu for further information. Bed base consists 
of several individual timber slats, set 
approximately 5cm (2") apart. Assembly: Frame 
Bed with Arms

Please note that when using leather to 
upholster the expansive surface of the 
headboard, our craftspeople will use their 
discretion to ensure the natural variations in 
the hide’s colour and grain are most elegantly 
displayed. This may mean adding stitch lines to 
the headboard.
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